
April 4, 2024 

CBP Issues Cybersecurity Alert – Scammers Impersonating CBP Employees 

Recently, there have been instances of scammers posing as U.S. Customs and Border Patrol 
(CBP) employees and demanding payment or sensitive information. If you receive one of these 
calls, hang up and report the call to the Federal Trade Commission.  
 
CBP has provided guidance on how to identify these scams, what to do if you’re targeted, and 
ways to protect yourself. Please refer to their official announcement CSMS # 60040952 for full 
details.  
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Freportfraud.ftc.gov%2F%23%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMarisa.McGarrigle%40dbschenker.com%7C073946f7ceea4f34aa6308dc54d33ab6%7Cc5d1e823e2b846bf92ff84f54313e0a5%7C0%7C0%7C638478513482480745%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PKwLjuReha6hZFsorSlBD%2FTvt9MsvEixc9ywgYXr1jg%3D&reserved=0
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDHSCBP/bulletins/39426f8

